
 

Site Visit Funding 2023-2024 

 

 

EdPrepLab is excited to announce supplemental funding to support individuals and/or teams 

wishing to participate in EdPrepLab-sponsored site visits during the 2023-2024 academic year. 

The funding can support additional accommodation, food, and travel costs (of up to $500 per 

person) associated with attending upcoming site visits to the University of Colorado, Denver during 

AACTE and the University of Pennsylvania during AERA. All members are eligible to apply. 

 

You may contact Jessica Blum-DeStefano with any questions. 

 

 

Contact Information 

 

Submitting member name:  

 

Professional title:  

 

Institution:  

 

Email:   

 

Phone:   

 

 

Additional Colleagues from Your Institution Requesting Funding 

 

Please list any additional colleagues from your institution who would like to receive funding for the 

site visit.   

 

Name Title Email 

   

   

 

 

 

Total Funding Requested (up to $500 per person): 

 

Please share a brief overview of how you would use/distribute the funds (no more than 200 

words): 

 

   

Commitment to Participate & Share 

 

mailto:jblumdestefano@bankstreet.edu


By submitting this application, you agree that—if awarded site visit funding—you will: 

 

●​ Attend the Learning Café prior to the site visit 

●​ Participate in all components of the site visit 

●​ Share ideas and takeaways from the visit with your institution and the broader EdPrepLab 

community at an EdPrepLab event. 

 

 

​  
I agree 


